
Dear Escalante-Biggs Academy Families and Friends,

We have had an amazing start to the school year and are excited to welcome fall! Our ECE
classes are studying families. It has been the perfect way to start the school year to continue
learning more about each other and celebrate each student’s unique culture! Our kinder
classrooms have been learning about our 5 senses and are moving into a study on stories.

We were so grateful to see many of you at Back to School night last month. We enjoyed
seeing parents, siblings, students and other family members fill our school. Thank you to all of
the families who completed the BESS Screener (Behavioral and Emotional Screening
System). It is very helpful to get your input on how your child is developing socially and
emotionally so we can best support them at school. The 2 raffle winners from the survey are:
Emma Conejo (102) and Luciano Rodriguez-Manriquez (114). ¡Congratulations!

Our parent representative for the Collaborative School Committee is Claudia Arellano, a
parent of an ECE-4 ELA-S student in Ms. Connell’s class. We are excited to have you on the
committee! If you would like to participate please reach out to me at 720-424-4620 or via
email at marta_rodenas@dpsk12.net. We will post our meeting minutes on the EBA website
for any families interested.

In a few weeks, we look forward to partnering with you at parent/teacher conferences. During
this time, you will have the opportunity to connect with teachers to see how your child is
doing in school so far, your child’s teacher will schedule a time to meet with you. Please take
advantage of this opportunity and be prepared to ask questions and learn about different
ways you can support your child’s learning at home and school.

Later this month, we look forward to seeing you all again for our annual “Fall Festival'' event
on October 27th from 4:00-6:00 pm. We invite families to come out in their best costumes to
trick or treat and vote for the winning class in the pumpkin decorating contest. The winning
class will get a choice of a pizza or ice cream party!

Please be sure to stay connected by keeping an eye on EBA’s Class Dojo page (we post
resources and news there almost daily), the EBA website & other social media platforms to
stay updated on what is happening here.

As always, know that we are grateful to be a part of your child’s educational journey. Please
reach out to us for anything. We love your children and appreciate you!

Sincerely,
Marta Rodenas
Principal
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